
 
 
 
 

CANON CITY GEOLOGY CLUB 
 

DECEMBER 8, 2014 
 
 

Attendance:  there were approximately 60 people at the meeting. 
 
The Christmas meeting of the Canon City Geology Club was called to order by President Jennifer 
Gerring at 6:10 pm. 
 
Jennifer told those present that she still had a few tee shirts for sale and that she would be ordering 
again after the first of the year. 
 
A list of proposed field trips for 2015 was handed out and Jennifer will be sending this list to the 
membership in an email in the next few weeks. 
 
Jim Meacham gave a report on the New Hope Mine Claim.  A great deal of work has been done but 
there is still a lot to do.  He did let the members know that the seed is in to reseed the parking area at 
the mine.  Also, the sawdust is there to spread after the seed in put down.  A workday was tentatively 
planned for December 12, 2014. 
 
There being no further business, Daniel and Cynthia Nichols began a short talk on cleaning specimens.  
This was interrupted by the Christmas Dinner, which was enjoyed by everyone, and then began again 
after the dinner was completed.  Daniel gave a lot of very helpful information on cleaning and 
stabilizing specimens.   He also had a handout on ways to clean them.  A question and answer period 
followed the talk. 
 
Next was the “Wrap A Gift” exchange, which everyone really seemed to enjoy.  It was a great way to 
end the year. 
 
The gathering adjourned at 8:15 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Kathy West  
Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


